
North Toronto Tennis Club 
 

 

April 2, 2020 

 

Dear NTTC Members: 

 

As you are all aware, the City of Toronto has closed several facilities for the foreseeable future 

due to the COVID-19 outbreak.  The North Toronto Tennis Club has been closed by the City and 

the gates to the club have been chained and padlocked by Parks and Rec. 

It would appear from all reports that our club and other similar facilities will be closed for at 

least 12 weeks – this gets us to  July 1
st
.  We will continue to update the club website and send 

out a members update once we have more information – please check there prior to calling or 

contacting our staff. 

As much as we would all like to get out and play tennis especially as the weather warms up, we 

must all do our part to stop the spread of the COVID-19 virus.  Our understanding is that the City 

will be extremely vigilant in patrolling its facilities to ensure social distancing is enforced.   

 

Yours truly, 

 

Bruce Caven, President, for and on behalf of the Club 


